
Talent Strategies

Different by Design.™

A large non-profit company lacked the internal resources to fill  

high-level roles within their organization.

Critical functions were going vacant in their IT, Finance and HR 

Departments.

It was apparent to all that current recruiting efforts weren’t delivering 

results, but the organization was too busy keeping up with day-to-day 

recruitment activity to devote sufficient resources to analyzing the 

problems.

What they needed was a fresh set of eyes to scrutinize their recruiting 

department, top to bottom.

We met with their entire recruiting team, a total of eight individuals. 

We evaluated the strengths and weaknesses of each team member. 

We then provided professional counsel, which included the promotion 

of a recruiter to Talent Acquisition Manager.

To further support this change, we also provided a high-powered 

Talent Acquisition Specialist and promoted an HR Specialist to a 

Benefits & Compensation Analyst. These changes we counseled our 

client to make had significant impact in just a brief period of time.

Shortly thereafter, seven manager/director level positions for their IT, 

Finance and HR Department were successfully filled.

1800-Employee Non-Profit Organization

ORGANIZATION
Confidential 
1800-Employee non-profit organization

TITUS SERVICE
Recruitment Partnership InSourcing
(RPI)

SITUATION
Our client needed help recruiting for 
manager/director level positions, as 
the existing recruiting team lacked the 
specialized expertise required for this 
type of recruiting. 

TITUS ROLE
We recruited for manager/director level 
roles for a total of 7 positions. We also 
evaluated their Talent Acquisition de-
partment to identify problem areas and 
recommend process improvements.

RESULTS
We successfully filled one
manager/director level position every 
30 days. We brought definition to the 
hiring process by restructuring the 
Talent Acquisition department and 
hiring a Talent Acquisition Specialist 
with the appropriate skill set to 
supercharge their recruiting function. 
We also promoted a recruiter to a 
Talent Acquisition Manager to bring 
oversight and leadership to the 
recruiting process.

www.titustalent.com

Providing Insight to Unleash 
Your In-House Talent.


